HATSUMAIRI SERVICE

The annual Hatsumairi (Infant Presentation) Service will be included with the 9:30 am Hanamatsuri Service on **Sunday**, **April 7th**. This service commemorates the formal presentation of a newborn child before the Shrine of Amida Buddha and joyfully welcomes the infant and the wishes of their parents to have their child lead a life based on the teachings of the Buddha.

The Gardena Buddhist Church invites all interested parents who have children one year old or under to consider participating in this memorable service. This year we are also accommodating toddlers born during the pandemic.

If you are interested in participating in this service, please fill out the form below and mail it to the church by **Sunday March 31, 2024.**

Phone:			E-M	ail:	
Address					
	Last		Father		Mother
Parent's N	ame:				
	First		Last		
Child's Name:				Birth Date:	
		INFANT PRI		VICE – (HATSUM	
			cut		Ross Nishimura GBC Board Chairperson
					In Gassho, Riji Mishimura

(*Please mail this portion to the church by Sunday, March 31)